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Rollover Wreck Injures Three
(KAIR)--A Sunday afternoon Jefferson County rollover crash sent three to the hospital with possible
injuries. 

The Kansas Highway Patrol says it happened three miles north of Meriden when 30-year-old
Jeanene Fiebig was southbound on Meriden Road, traveling too fast for the conditions. 

Her Chevy Tahoe left the west side of the roadway, rolled over, and came to rest on the drivers side. 

She and two passengers, 31-year-old Jeremy Brandenburgh and 11-year-old Kadene Rupp, were
transported to Topeka's Stormont-Vail for treatment. 

Another young child, apparently in a child safety restraint, was also transported but suffered no
injuries. 

All of the occupants are listed as Topeka residents, and the injured were not buckled up when the
wreck happened around 1:20. 
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